
North Star Families 
 
Each month, our students gather in a Northstar Family structure for a 30 
minute block. Every student is assigned a Northstar Family and will remain 
in that family throughout his or her time at Ross. The purpose of the North 
Star Family structure is to provide an opportunity for adult mentorship, a 
strong connection to a group of trusted students and a venue to build a 
strong safe school climate.  


